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In Brief: 

 Our Word of the Week  

 was ‘bibliophile’ - chosen    

 by Georgia and Emily in     

 Year 8 .  

 

 Strategies for success This 

week we introduced pupils   

to ‘elaboration’, Strategy 6   

in our series of steps to 

support effective learning. 

Don’t forget you  can find   

out more here.    

 

 Eggstravaganza Winners!      

Congratulations to Charlotte 

in Year 7 and Lauren in Year  

8  who both walked away 

with a basketful of Easter 

goodies after entering our 

House Point Prize Draw!  

 

 The Cake Swap is coming! 

  On Weds 24 April students  

  will be running a cake swap 

  event in aid of the Newark  

  Emmaus Trust. Please    

  donate essential items in  

  exchange for a cake or two!  

 

 Cadbury World and Careers 

  At the start of next term,  

  there will be two PD Days  

  including a trip to Cadbury  

  World for Year 7. Please keep 

  a look out for letters— 

  consent forms need to be in 

  by Friday 26 April! 

 

 

Follow us on Twitter @SuthersSchool  

 SWEET SUCCESS IN SCIENCE THIS WEEK 

The dream becomes reality: thank you to Stefan in Year 7 for this brilliant snap of our permanent home taking shape!  

As those of you who follow us 

on Twitter may already have 

seen, we were delighted to be 

able to share a glimpse inside 

our new home this week, 

thanks to CPMG and Bowmer 

& Kirkland who have provided 

us with a video ‘fly-through’ 

of our new building which 

shows some of the bright and 

exciting spaces we can look 

forward to using next year.  

PUPILS ON TOP AFTER TENACITY TEST IN MATHS 

A GLIMPSE INSIDE OUR FUTURE HOME IN FERNWOOD  

Well done to our top ten pu-

pils (see right) in Year 7 and 

Year 8 who all put in top per-

formances in the recent series 

of resilience challenges Mr 

Ubhi has set in Maths. The 

top 7 in each list are the top 

scorers and the additional 

three are those who showed 

great levels of commitment. 

After learning about the importance of collaboration between scien-

tists in the discovery of DNA this week, Year 8 got the sweet taste of 

success as they constructed models of the double stranded helix us-

ing jelly babies to represent the four bases of the nucleotides. It   

              was great to see students                      

          working so collaboratively      

              and making use of expert      

              vocabulary as they worked                  

          to master the ‘mechanics’ of     

          DNA—and as we reach the                 

          end of term, students in                                

          both Year 7 and Year 8 have   

             been enjoying the sweet   

taste of success after winning our Easter Eggstravaganza prize draw.  

http://www.learningscientists.org/videos/

